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Nancy Daniels, Project Manager

Temecula 84 o : ,

Paul Garret Enterprises Inc. and Temecula Properties, LLC
One Better World Circle, Suite 300

Temecula, CA 92590

SUBJECT: Tentative Order No. R9-2008-0003, Waste Discharge Requirements
and Section 401 Water Quality Certification for Paul Garrett Enterprises Inc. and
Temecula Properties, LLC, Temecula 84, Riverside County, California

Dear Ms. Daniels:

Enclosed is a copy of tentative Order No. R9-2008-0003, Waste Discharge
Requirements and Section 401 Water Quality Certification for Paul Garrett Enterprises
Inc. and Temecula Properties, LLC, Temecula 84, Riverside County, California. The
tentative Order has been scheduled for consideration of adoption at the next regularly
scheduled Regional Board meeting on February 13, 2008.

The February 13, 2008 meeting will begin promptly at 9:00 a.m. and will be held at the
following location:

Mission Viejo Civic Center
City Hall Council Chambers
200 Civic Center

Mission Viejo, CA 92691

Please review and comment on the tentative Order at your earliest convenience. It is
recommended that written comments be submitied as soon as possible to enable staff
to amend the tentative order, if necessary, and allow changes to the tentative order to
be fully reviewed by the Regional Board and interested parties. To ensure that the
Regional Board has the opportunity to fully study and consider written material,
comments should be received by the Regional Board office no later than January 30,
2008. The final deadline for submittal of written comments is February 6, 2008.
Written material submitted after February 6, 2008 will not be provided to Regional
Board members prior to the meeting.
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If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Kristin Schwall at (858)
467-2345, or via email at kschwall@waterboards.ca.gov.

JOHN H. ROBERTUS
Executive Officer
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Enclosure: Tentative Order No. R9-2008-0003, Waste Discharge Requirements and
. Section 401 Water Quality Certification for Paul Garrett Enterprises Inc.
and Temecula Properties, LLC, Temecula 84, Riverside County, California

cc by e-mail: Stephen Néudecker
HELIX Environmental Planning, Inc.
Steven@bhelixepi.com

Crystell Doyle
Army Corps of Engineers
crystel.l.doyle@usace.army.mil

Bill Orme
State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Water Quality
BOrme@waterboards.ca.gov

David W. Smith
Wetlands Regulatory Office, U.S. EPA, Region 9
smith.davidw@epa.gov

Elizabeth Goldman
US Environmental Protection Agency
Goldmann.Elizabeth@epamail.epa.gov

John Lormon '
Procopio Cory Hargreaves & Savitch LLP
jjl@procopio.com
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